
    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER  

                 Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  
 

Friday 10th December 2021  
 

Contact us: Tel:01244 667750         Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk        Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk  
 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary 

CHRISTMAS DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

Christmas Dinner & Jumper day - Wednesday 15th December 

Panto - Thursday 16th December  
 

SCHOOL CLOSES ON FRIDAY 17TH DECEMBER AT 1:15PM AND 

 REOPENS ON WEDNESDAY 5TH JANUARY.  

PANTO  

On Thursday we will be taking all children to the Civic hall to watch Jack and the Beanstalk. We have 

ordered ice cream and a drink for everyone and all children will be back in school in time for lunch. Can 

we please ask that your child is in full school uniform 
 

KS1 AND PRESCHOOL/NURSERY CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE  

This week KS1 and Preschool/Nursery have been performing their Christmas show ‘Whoops A Daisy,  

Angel’. All the children looked fantastic and performed beautifully. It was lovely to welcome parents into 

school.  
 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

On Wednesday 15th,  Miss Clark will be cooking Christmas dinner for everyone. All dinners have been 

pre-ordered. Children can come to school wearing their Christmas jumpers along with school uniform. 

Can we please ask if your child is in Nursery/Preschool or KS2 that all payments are made via our online 

system Parent Pay thank you.  

Please note there will be no hot snacks or option 2 on Christmas Dinner day. On Monday and Tuesday 

next week bacon sandwiches will be available  to KS2 children at snack time.  
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS  

Next week there will be no All that Jazz, Code Club or Passion for Learning, but there will still be Eco 

Warriors and Mini Eco Warriors. All clubs will start again in the new year.  
 

RECEPTION LETTERS TO SANTA 

Next week reception class will be walking to the post box to send letters to Santa. Mrs McCarroll has 

asked if you could send a stamped address envelope in with your child for Monday please. 
 

STARTING PRIMARY SCHOOL 

If you have a child who is due to start primary school in September 2022, applications can be made 

online at www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/admissions. The closing date for applications is 15th    

January 2022, for further information please click on Starting Primary School.  
 

PES CLUBS  

On Friday 17th December school will be finishing school at 1:15pm. If you require after school care  

please contact Danielle as soon a possible to book a place. You can email Danielle at elton@pes-

clubs.co.uk.  

file:///M:/ANITA/Website/Documents/primary-school-guide-2022.pdf


 

THIS WEEKS WINNING TEAM IS BEESTON ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR 

THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON FRIDAY 7TH JANUARY   
 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 Well done to this weeks ‘ Stars’. 

               Pre-sch/Nurs:  Millie-Rose           Y3: Beau                                                       

                         Rec:   Kane                  Y4: Tommy-James                                                           

                      Year 1:  Charlie-Raye         Y5: Cailann                            

                      Year 2:  Harry                 Y6: Samuel 

W/C 13th December is Menu 2 

 

 


